
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

26th April 2019    

                                                           SUMMER TERM                                                

Dear Parent/Carer    

    

Welcome back to what is proving to be another busy term! We look forward to working with 

you and your child/children in the coming months. 

 

Mrs Darlington 

Today we said a fond farewell to Mrs Darlington. Mrs Darlington has worked at our school 

for nearly five years, and many children have appreciated her care, support and dedication 

during this time; whether through the attending of ASC, through lunchtime 

supervision, classroom support or the teaching of RE and Art. The children and staff will 

miss Mrs Darlington being at SLE but wish her all the very best for the future as she seeks 

new challenges in her career. 

 

 
Clubs 

To avoid disruption and confusion the full range of After School Clubs will begin week 

commencing 13th May, due to school camps taking place. There will be Karate and football 

club commencing next week as normal, as these are run by external providers. Thank you for 

your anticipated understanding of this decision. Your child will have a clubs form in their 

school bag with full details of clubs on offer. 

 
SATS WEEK 

Week commencing the 13th May is SATS week for Year 6, please do not make any 

appointments for your child this week as tests have to administered at set times. 

 

 

 
Headlice 

Unfortunately there are already reports of the above therefore can you check all your 

family and treat accordingly. 

 

 

 

 



REMINDERS 

 
Phonics Screening 

On Wednesday 1st May at 3pm there will be a phonics screening meeting held for parents of 

Year 1 children. 

 
Porthpean Camp Meeting 

Year 2,3 & 4 camp meeting Monday 29th April at 3.15 for parents in the hall. Please can 

payment be made via Parent Pay prior to the camp taking place, any problem please call at the 

office. Thank you. 

 

 
London 

Meeting for parents of Year 5/6 children attending the London trip on May 2nd at 3.15pm 

in the hall. 

 

 
 
Please come in and join us to share a book.                                                                        

This term our Storytime sessions will be on a THURSDAY at 2:50pm. 

 

Thursday 2nd May = Class 1 

Thursday 9th May = Class 2 

Thursday 16th May = Class 3 

Thursday 23rd May = Classes 4 and 5 

Half Term 

Thursday 6th June = Class 1 

Thursday 13th June  = Class 2 

Thursday 20th June= Class 3 

Thursday 27th June = Class 4 

Thursday 4th July = Class 5 

 

Summer Term 

Wednesday 1st May                                 Phonics Meeting Year1 

Monday 6th May                                      School Closed Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 7th May                                     Year 1 Porthpean Trip 

Tuesday 7th - 8th May                            Year 2 Camp 

Wednesday 8th -Friday 10th May             Year 3&4 Camp 

Friday 17th May                                      Sports Day 

Monday 27th -Friday 31st May                 Half Term 

Friday 7th June                                      School Closed to Children 

Thursday 25th July                                 Last Day of Term 1.30pm Finish 

 



 

      

      


